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I oppose HB 2027. I support the bridge across the Deschutes River south of Bend. Our Park District has worked on
this project for years. Gene Whisnant has ignored all the work that has been done on this project. He did not consult
groups who support the bridge before proposing changes to the bill. He is supporting a small interest group and not
the voters of his district.
Cynthia Pierce
30917 Sage Creek Dr
Bend, OR 97702
541-389-3760
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